



Date: 10 January 2024

Re: Resignation Marisa Symmonds

Dear Residents,

I would like to inform you of a recent change in our Nursing Staff.

Marisa Symmonds, our dedicated and caring Professional Nurse, has resigned from her position, and her last working day would be on the 11th of February. We want to express our heartfelt thanks to Marisa for her significant contributions to the health and wellbeing of our residents.

Sharon Adams will be stepping in on a temporary basis to ensure continuity to maintaining the high standards of healthcare that you have come to expect.

We are actively working to find a suitable replacement for Marisa and will keep you informed throughout the process.

In the meantime, we appreciate your understanding during this transitional period.

If you have any questions, please reach out to me.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Best Regards

Elize Porter Managing Director Evergreen Health